## Greetings from the Director

## Continued...

Highlighted in our newsletter is Stephanie Spadaccini, one of our longest serving and most successful transition counselors. In addition, you will find news and updates from our State Rehabilitation Council.

We want to hear from you, please click on the "Contact Us" button and send us your feedback. Please also follow us on Facebook and Twitter, or attend one of our State Rehabilitation Council meetings. Community input is vital to providing services that meet the needs of our dual customers, businesses, and job seekers.